
June 4th, 2020 

Dear March 2020 Graduates, 

 

Regarding Diploma Delivery 

 

Greeting from the SILS/GSICCS office, Waseda University. 

Please let us give you an announcement of your diploma delivery. The university and the office decided to send 

your diploma as follows. 

 

1. Graduates who have completed the Career Path Determination Report, and had no books to be returned by 

March 23rd, 2020 

(Domestic) 

Waseda University sent your diploma to your registered address. 

(International) 

The SILS/GSICCS Office sent your diploma to your address in May, 2020 by EMS. However we could 

not send the diplomas to the country which the EMS services are stopped as of May 2020. We will send your 

diploma as soon as the services are recovered. 

 

2. Graduates who have submitted the SILS/ GSICCS application form by March 31st, 2020 

(Domestic) 

The SILS GSICCS Office sent your diploma to your address in May, 2020. 

(International) 

Same as “1. (International)”. 

 

3. Others 

Please send the application form and student ID card to the SILS/GISSC Office. 

<Application Form> 

https://waseda.box.com/shared/static/089phc45a2vplsjtpwhau93nqkzyfax6.pdf 

*You do not need to send the "Career Path Determination Report".  

*You do not need to pay the shipping fee. 

＜Sending Address> 

Academic Affairs Section, School of International Liberal Studies, Waseda University 

1-6-1 Nishi-Waseda, Shinjuku-Ku, Tokyo 169-8050 

 

If you do not have your student card, please send the “Report of the loss of Student ID Card” and a copy of your 

personal identification with the application form. 

< Report of the loss of Student ID Card > 

https://waseda.box.com/s/0qn7mj2xev2p9mytp5voau4ub3v6mnlg 

 

 We feel sorry for that you could not attend the graduation ceremony in March. We hope all of graduates stay safe. 

If you have any questions, please contact SILS/GSICCS Office ( sils-ac@list.waseda.jp ). 

SILS/GSICCS Office, Waseda University 


